
Wolves have wrecked deer hunting in Northern MN. We used to rifle hunt by Black Duck but 
there are no deer there anymore. The Moose is disappearing also. It’s not even a hunt 
anymore. Luckily, we own land west of Long Prairie, MN with lots of deer. The last 5 years 
we have been getting pictures of wolves on our land by Long Prairie, more and more every 
year. We see their tracks on the gravel roads in the winter also.  

 

I work in agriculture and have had customers as south as Grey Eagle, MN loose calves to 
wolves. I have a customer near Sebeka, MN that loses 10-15 calves a year with them 
running donkeys. We need a wolf hunt to get the wolf population back to 1250 that was first 
recommended for MN. I support Bill SF2720. Please do something before the entire State is 
lost. 

 

Thank you, 

Josh 

 


